


















































From: dmcgill mcgillasphalt.com
To: Michelle Heslin
Subject: Re: ITB 24-023 - 2024 Asphalt Parking Lot and Paths
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:06:42 AM
Attachments: image001.jpg
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[External Mail] Use caution with links and attachments.

yes to add#1

​

Dwayne McGill - Owner
21227 S. 80th Ave
Frankfort, Il 60423
dmcgill@mcgillasphalt.com
708.924.1755

From: Michelle Heslin <mheslin@orlandpark.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 11:02 AM
To: dmcgill mcgillasphalt.com <dmcgill@mcgillasphalt.com>
Subject: ITB 24-023 - 2024 Asphalt Parking Lot and Paths
 
Good morning Dwayne,
 
I am looking over the bids received for the above referenced project. I just want to confirm
your acknowledgement of the addendum. To go along with that, I want to confirm the bid
included the use of epoxy pavement markings as described in the special provisions.
 
Please respond to confirm your acknowledgment of the addendum and the use of epoxy
pavement markings.
 
Thank you,
 
Michelle Heslin | Public Improvement Technician II
Village of Orland Park
15655 Ravinia Avenue | Orland Park, Illinois 60462
Ph. 708.403.6350 | mheslin@orlandpark.org
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